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I’m old enough to remember before we had mail in ballots and it was sometimes 

difficult to get to polling station to vote. Now that we have mail in voting I have voted 

in every election. This would be a step backwards. We need to keep voting more 

accessible, not create more barriers. Our current system has been safe and secure 

and one of the best in the country. I therefore oppose any attempt to change our 

current system. 


